
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone 565.9740 

Church School 565.8257 

Pastor John Clark 940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark 970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn 799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Glenna Hodge 565-3201 

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!  

                                                  
                                           

 
  

 Please see the sign-up sheet in the foyer to help with the food 

for the Holy Week Laity service to be held at our church on 

Tuesday, April 12th at 7am.  Nothing fancy, just fruits and breads.  

Thanks 

   

 A very important Accreditation will be going on in our school in 

April.  We will be having a school cleaning bee on Sunday, April 

3rd at 9am to get everything ready for the inspection.  Any help 

would be appreciated.  

  

 Just a reminder, If you are free on Thursday Afternoons at two 

and would like to join our group playing dominoes, please come! 
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath March 26, 2022 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP 

 

Welcome & Announcements                                               Ray Arnett 

Praise Songs 
God of Wonders 

All Creatures of our God and King 
 

Children’s Story and Song                                               April Wright 

 

Awesome God/Humble Thyself 
(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 

 

Offering                                                     Local Conference Advance 

 

 Praise Songs 
His Mercy is More 
It is Well/Bethel 

 

Praise and Testimony                                                         Ray Arnett 

 

    

Sermon                 How Do We Find True Lasting Happiness 111    John Bradshaw 

 

Closing Song                                                                  Mighty to Save           

Benediction   

   Worship Leader                                                                                       Cathy Lewis 

Elder                                                                                                          Ray Arnett  

Deacon                                                                                                       Keith Bean 
                             

            PRAYER & PRAISE 
Praise: 

Request: 

Granny Lorna Butler 
Glenna and Myrna recovery 

Our School 
 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

@cortezsda@gmail.com.                         

      

Financial Summary 

February Budget:  6625.00 

Received:  6938.34 

March Budget:  6625.00 

Received: 1074.15 

 

 

 

Speaker-Pastor  

Elder-Zane Downs  

Deacon-Tyler Underwood 

Children’s Story-Glenna Hodge 

 

 

 Maxine Anderson 3-26 
 

Next Sabbath: 4-2 

 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

7:32 pm Sabbath Ends 

Adventurers and Pathfinders 

6pm Worship Practice 

Youth Vespers 

7:37 pm Sabbath Begins 
 

 

Today 

Wednesday 

 

Friday   
         

       

THIS  WEEK 
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